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STAFF PRESENT: Peter Green, Committee Administrator Kus
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TAPE 4, SIDE A

003 CHAIR SPRINGER CALLS THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 9:15

016 PETER GREEN, Committee Staff, gives overview of EXHIBIT A, B

085

MOTION: Rep Schroeder moves proposed 2 part amendment, including
deletion

- DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS WITH COMMITTEE MEMBERS

090 SEN SMITH:  Asks clarification questions on proposed amendment from
Rep. Schroeder

094 REP SCHROEDER:  Yes we are adopting the Senate definition.

103 SEN SMITH: Asks for explanation of cumulative effects definition
page 12 line 13 - rules to be adopted as part of the cumulative effects
impact.

137 REP SCHROEDER:

139 SEN SMITH: If we are talking about a study I suggest these
include.....



150 JIM BROWN, State Forester,  presents overview of EXHIBIT C

MEETING RECESSES AT 9:30 AM

MEETING RECONVENES AT 9:45

160 CHARLIE STONE, Department of Forestry, gives overview of EXHIBIT C

CHAIR SPRINGER:

STONE:  give differences between , and ok's the use of the word defines
the word "minimize", offering that as a good word.

SEN SMITH:  If we chose to use that word with this language could you do
that anyway?

BROWN:  In my opinion no.  Gives the language and intent of the long and
short term impacts of cumulative effects, defined as 2 - 6 months.

CHAIR SPRINGER:  Asks members for comments on language compromise.

REP DWYER:

REP SCHROEDER:

STONE:  Water quality as it relates to

SEN SMITH:

BROWN:  The water sheds are quite large.

CHAIR SPRINGER:

REP MEEK:  How much of this language is remaining?

STONE:  Remainder in the material handed out would go

VOTE: FAILS  3 - 4  with Sen Cohen, Smith, Springer voting NAY

MOTION: Chair Springer moves the top paragraph of revised motion on
cumulative effects

- Sen Smith opposes amendment due to language

VOTE: Motion Fails  3  -  4  with Sen Smith, Rep Meek, Schroeder
voting NAY

REP MEEK:  Discussion on the motion

CHAIR SPRINGER:  proposes the revoking of the conferees

SEN SMITH:  Asks that the committee comes to agreement on the issue

CHAIR CALLS RECESS AT 10:00
**************************************************

TAPE 5 SIDE A

MEETING RECONVENES   6-28-91,  109:15 AM,  HR343



011 MOTION: rep meek moves the

024 PETER GREEN, Committee staff, gives overview of proposed amendments
to SB 1125 (EXHIBIT D)

043 SEN SMITH:  Is there no language for rule making?

049 GREEN:  No it will sunset in 4 years.  there are expectation that
the Fish and Wildlife will

067 SEN SMITH:  Will fish and wildlife need to be notified of any cuts?

072 GREEN:

- discussion with GREEN and Committee Members on details of

126 CURTIS STONE

we share office space with them

140 JIM BROWN,  State Forester, gives testimony on

155 GREEN:  Continues overview of EXHIBIT D - SECTION 5 sunsets in two
years - section 6

198 CHARLIE STONE:  Gives testimony on proposed -C22 amendments to SB
1125 (EXHIBIT D)

232 GREEN:  - continues overview of  - C22 amendments EXHIBIT D

243 REP DWYER:

248 STONE:  gives clarification on language in amendments

262 GREEN:  continues overview

271 REP SCHROEDER: - alders for planting stock -

284 SEN COHEN:

310 SEN SMITH:

314 SEN COHEN:  the implementation did not go as planned. - basis for
rule making

347 CHAIR SPRINGER:  reads

350 REP MEEK:  gives support - maturity of trees depends on the market -
the intent of the age rules on the trees -

390 REP SCHROEDER:

394 SEN COHEN:  In certain areas clear cutting, that would be entered
into the considerations of the board, on short rotation research.  the
board has evaluation on both sides of this issue.

TAPE 4 SIDE B

003 SEN COHEN CONTINUES



020 CHAIR SPRINGER:

022 SEN KINTIGH:  would the board consider fast growing and genetically
altered trees

031 GREEN:  - continues overview of EXHIBIT D

- CUMULATIVE EFFECTS - LINE 20 to the top of page 13 - language use of
habitat restoration -

056 SEN SMITH:  Please Define for the record "to the degree practicable"

061 CHAIR SPRINGER:  The language was minimized to not mean 0 impacts.

063 SEN SMITH:

073 REP MEEK:  language dealing with logging practices such as dragging
across streams

MEETING RECESSED AT 10:50 AM  6-28-91

*****************************************************

MEETING RECONVENED AT 11:05    AM  6-28-91

090 CHAIR SPRINGER : - minimum does not mean zero

096 GREEN:  - continues overview of EXHIBIT D

- intent of the clear cut size language - 1995 this issue will come
before the legislature

140 REP SCHROEDER:

145 GREEN:  - continues discussion and overview of EXHIBIT D

- section 17 page 15 - page 156 water quality ( senate language ) -

193 CHAIR SPRINGER:

194 GREEN:

200 STONE:  Gives overview of technical amendments to SB 1125 C and
presents EXHIBIT E

- council has given the go ahead on the amendments

MOTION: Rep Meek moves the technical amendments

- discussion with committee members

300 STONE: - continues overview of the technical amendments (EXHIBIT E)

MEETING RECESSES AT 11:20 AM

**********************************************

MEETING RECONVENES AT 12:14

321 CHAIR SPRINGER:



333 GREEN:  - - page 15 technical changes - line 33 - line 6 - concludes

356 CHAIR SPRINGER:

CHANGES TO BE INCLUDED IN THE MOTION OF REP MEEK

371 REP DWYER:  gives thanks to all those working

VOTE: Hearing no objection the motion caries all members present

387 CURTIS 390 BROWN:

MOTION: SCHROEDER MOVES

DISCUSSION

VOTE: PASSED UNANIMOUSLY ALL MEMBERS PRESENT

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 12:20 PM, 6-28-91
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